RE: KSH request for adjournment to the Nov Meeting

October 24, 2023

Dear Tina,

This email constitutes a request that the continued public hearing be adjourned to the Nov planning board meeting to allow the planning board's consultants to review our response and summary of additional noise analysis recently submitted. We thank you in advance for your patience and look forward to seeing you all in November.

J&G Law, LLP 158 Orange Ave., P.O. Box 367 Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2121 x 231 Fax (845) 778-5173 jcc@jglaw.law www.jglaw.law